
To: Monica Brothers (DEQ) 

From: Bill Paige 

Heritage Guitar Inc. 

Subject: Violation Notice 

Heritage Guitar Inc. 

225 Parsons St. 

Kalamazoo, MI. 49007 

(269-385-5721) 

3-10-2016 

In response to the violation notice, we have replaced all of the dry filters in our spray booths with new 

ones. We will maintain and operate the booths and filters in accordance with the administrative rules 

and existing law. The filters will be replaced on an ongoing and satisfactory basis. 

In addition, we will monitor lacquer drum usage and spray time in order to determine if we are in 

compliance with our volatile organic compound emission limits. 

Thank you for your help, 

Best regards, 

Bill Paige 


